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FEBRUARY 2021 
Project Work 
Recently Completed Work:  

• Continued progress on Comprehensive Wastewater Management 

Plan Report summarizing work completed to date.  

• Submitted supplemental information to MassDEP to support the 

August 2020 PEF Application. 

• Met with the Town on March 3rd, 2021 to finalize the Preliminary 

Draft Recommended Plan and Project Areas and to discuss future 

steps such as funding opportunities, MEPA filing, and public 

outreach. 

Next Month: 

• Preparing Project Notification Form (PNF) to be submitted to Mass 

Historic by mid-March. 

• Contacting the Town of Wayland to discuss potential connection 

for east-most section of Route 20. 

• Meeting with MassDEP to confirm discharge siting requirements 

anticipated for early-April. 

• Meeting with MEPA to request a single MEPA filing anticipated for mid April. 

• Preparing Environment Notification Form (ENF) and Single Environmental Impact Review 

(SEIR) for MEPA filing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Highlights of Future 

Work / Tasks 

o Meeting with MassDEP to 
confirm design / permitting 
requirements for 
Groundwater Disposal Sites 

o Meeting with MEPA to 
request a single MEPA filing 

o Obtain and review Zone II 
Report for Hop Brook Wells 
from MassDEP  

Project Contacts: 

- Daniel Nason, Director of Public Works; nasond@sudbury.ma.us; 978.440.5490 

 


